
Dear Parents of Freshmen and Other New Coyotes, 
  
Centennial is excited to host its 650+ new students in a campus walkthrough orientation this 
coming Thursday evening, September 24th, from 5 to 7pm. Masks will be required for entry 
onto campus. Parents and new students will have the opportunity to find their classrooms, tour 
daily common areas, set goals, meet staff members, complete a scavenger hunt, and make a 
commitment to graduate on time! Please plan for a successful experience by carefully reviewing 
the directions below: 
  
  

CHOOSE AN ARRIVAL TIME FOR YOUR FAMILY 
In order to promote distancing, please click on one of the below links to choose an arrival time. 
Please plan to stay on-campus for about 30 minutes, to complete all activities and to allow 
parking and space for the next arriving group: 
  

CLICK ON AN ARRIVAL TIME BELOW 
  

  

5:00pm Arrival 

  

5:40pm Arrival 

  

6:20pm Arrival 
  
  
  

PARK IN THE MAIN LOT OR AT HORIZON CHURCH 
Centennial is hosting volleyball, badminton, swim, and a football scrimmage on Thursday 
evening, so parking may be limited at times. If you are unable to park in the main lot along 79th 
Avenue, you may alternately park at Horizon Church, just south of our campus. See the map 
image below. 
  
  

PRINT OR DOWNLOAD YOUR CLASS SCHEDULE IN StudentVUE or 
ParentVUE 
Log into ParentVUE or StudentVUE to find your schedule. The “Class Schedule” left menu 
option will display your classes, teachers, and room numbers.  ParentVUE and StudentVUE are 
accessible on most mobile phones. You may want to print your schedule before visiting campus. 
If you cannot access your schedule on a mobile device or printer, please visit the Library upon 
your arrival, and we will provide a copy to you. 
  
  

ENTER THROUGH THE BREEZEWAY GATE TO THE RIGHT OF THE FRONT 
OFFICE 
Student Council officers, administrators, and others will greet you at the breezeway gate just 
east of the main office entry. There, you’ll receive a campus map that will help you to find your 
classrooms and to navigate through each stop along the scavenger hunt. See the entryway 
image below. 
  
  

ENJOY THE EVENING! 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ty3SCJ62GOf8L25rhV9NX_?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ty3SCJ62GOf8L25rhV9NX_?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ty3SCJ62GOf8L25rhV9NX_?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ApVbCKr2KPHqxYmEhvrXie?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/KqnNCL92MQFPMg4jTPYBND?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com


We’re excited for our freshmen and other new students to find their classrooms, visit the library, 
scope out the cafeteria and other common eating areas, and meet Officer Fernandez, our 
school counselors, and student and adult leaders. Several clubs will be on-hand to share 
information, and freshmen will set goals and make a commitment to graduate on time. 
  
If you have any questions regarding Freshman Orientation, please feel free to reach out to us. 
Thanks for all you’re doing to prepare your Coyote for a successful start to in-person learning! 
  
  
Mrs. Brandi Steele 
Assistant Principal 
  

  

 



  

 
  

 

 

Peoria Unified School District 11 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be 
removed from our list, please contact Peoria Unified School District 11 directly. To stop receiving all email 
messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with 
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  
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